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REQUEST NO. 2:

Re: Testimony of Christopher S. Hancock, Exh. CSH-1T at 23:11-13.

Please state whether Staff’s recommendation, that “the Commission extend the LIRAP plan
one additional year, through 2020, with the same percentage increases established in 20147,
is predicated on approval of either Staff’s or Avista’s multiyear rate plan proposal.

RESPONSE:
Staff’s recommendation is predicated on approval of a multi-year rate plan that provides for

a revenue requirement increase after October 2019. The rate plans proposed by Staff and
Avista meet this standard.



